
ATTACHMENT B: RECOMMENDATIONS FOR STEPHEN SHEEHAN FROM HERITAGE COMMITTEE 

MEMBERS 

Shannon Sardell <ssardell@54arch.com> 
Mon 11/30/2020 3:49 PM 
To: WINNER Megan 
 

Megan, 
I support adding Stephen Sheehan to the Coburg Heritage Committee in the new year, 2021. It is my 
hope that he would recuse himself if we were to be making decisions regarding the property he 
wishes to turn into a restaurant. 
Thank you, 
Shannon Sardell 
  

Marissa Doyle 
Mon 11/30/2020 3:55 PM 
 

Hi Megan, 
  
Please accept my recommendation for Stephen Sheehan to join the Heritage Committee as his 
involvement would be beneficial to this committee. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Marissa Doyle, AIA, NCARB 
541.636.2900 x2 
  
M│D Architect + Design, Co. 
P.O. Box 8302 │ Coburg, Oregon 97408 

www.mdoylearchitect.com 

 
 
Michelle Shattuck 
Mon 11/30/2020 3:56 PM 
 

I would like to recommend Stephen Sheehan to join the Heritage Committee.  
He is going to be one of our town’s  
business partners.  I look forward to working with him. 

Sent from my iPhone  
Michelle Shattuck 

 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.mdoylearchitect.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CMegan.Winner%40ci.coburg.or.us%7C36ed83a3360e47736d0208d8958b5cee%7C1f3fe06af0fd4c74a30e3111adaf4b6e%7C0%7C0%7C637423773087550483%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=3Rmnp8Wfd3kSdNriLSXvhXHiTu%2F4DHnFJU8hnMq5CXA%3D&reserved=0

